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 Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church 
4430 Hwy 289       

                                        Lebanon, Kentucky 40033 
www.muldraughhill.org 

 
                                                 January 16, 2022 
 
    Pastor…………………………………..Bro. Billy Compton Cell: 502-338-3070 
  Interim Minister of Music………………………………….… 
  Co-Minister of Youth………………………………………… 
  Organist………………………….9:15- Amanda Farmer, 11:15- Wanda Buckler  
  Pianist.........................................................................................Annette Dennison 
  Sunday School Director………………………...Josh Veatch Cell: 270-692-7693 
  Chairman of Deacons……………………….....Mark Carney Cell: 270-469-6328 
  Deacon of the Week…………………………….Josh Veatch Cell: 270-692-7693 

 
                            Morning Worship Services: 9:15 & 11:15 A.M.    
                  Sunday School:   10:15 A.M. 

 
 
 
      Prelude 
      Welcome to Worship 
      Tolling of the Hour 
      Hymn-495-“Serve the Lord with Gladness” 
      Prayer Concerns 
      Children’s Sermon 
      Hymn-338-“How Firm a Foundation” 
      Special Music-Ashley Jewell (11:15 Service)     
      Message-“Going On With Courage” Hebrews 13:5-6 
      Invitation Hymn-489-“Lord, I Want to be a Christian” 
      Offertory Prayer 
      Tithes & Offerings as you leave 
      Postlude 
  
 

 All Evening Worship services are cancelled until Sunday, February 6th 
when the winter bible study will start with the theme:  
    “Ancient Wisdom for Discovering Contentment in 2022” 
                                    Proverbs 30:7-9 

           
 
        
         
 

                                                         
                          CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS AND ACTIVITIES  

 I want to thank Adam Bland and Steve Morris for bringing the morning 
sermons while I have been away. I knew God would bless our church 
from the messages they would bring. God bless them both! 
~Bro. Billy 

 

 Sue Ann & I express our love and appreciation to each of you for the many 
cards and prayers sent our way through Christmas and the New Year. We 
cherished each one. We are honored to be serving Muldraugh Hill  
Baptist Church. 

 

 The Safety and Security Team meeting will be on January 27th at  
6:00 P.M. 

 

 Love and Service committee review and appreciation luncheon will be  
held Sunday, February 13th at 12:30 in the fellowship hall. Lunch provided  
for all committee members as we serve together in 2022 around the  
theme of “Knowing Jesus and Making Him Known”. 

 

 We are updating with new and corrected information for our birthday and 
anniversary calendar printed each month for your use. Sunday School 
classes have a full list for review and there is a copy on the table in the  

             vestibule to make changes on. You may also call/text Michelle Yocum at  
270-402-4074 or email yocum_michelle@yahoo or call/text Josh Veatch  
at 270-692-7693 or email jveatch2003@gmail.com with any changes. 

             Thank you for your assistance. 
__________________________________________________________________ 
      01/09/22 MORNING WORSHIP ATTENDANCE: 
              1st Service: 49 
              SS: 79 
              2nd Service:  69 

 
 

 
 
 


